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RE: “Assessing disease activity in pediatric Crohn’s disease using the PCDAI: Can we rely on 

subjective or objective parameters alone?” 

 

February 20th, 2021 

 

This letter affirms that the statistical methodology used is appropriate for this research. All 

analyses were carried out personally by me and reviewed by the study team. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

 

Amy Grant, PhD 

Maritime Intestinal Research Alliance 

IWK Health Centre, Halifax, NS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


